
DEADWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH – November, 2013 
  

One incident was reported in October:  Friday, Oct. 25 10:20 a.m., a medium gray pick-up with 
large wheels and high body, loud noise, was speeding (~60 mph) East on West Fork Rd., 
turning right onto DCR.   Soon after, a low red sports car (dark top?) followed at high speed. 
  The noise of the truck could be heard for miles. 
  
We will be summarizing 5 years of reported incidents, mapping them over the Telephone Tree.  
This will give us a spatial representation of where the incidents occurred.  Report will be given at 
the DCS Annual Meeting, November 10, 6:30 p.m. at the Community Center. 
  
Deadwood Neighborhood Watch team will meet Thursday Jan. 9, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. community 
center. 
  
Call Maryanne (3099) or Marina (3497) to report incidents. 


